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Form 12 
 

Public Notice of Application Concerning Resource Consent  
 
Timaru District Council has received an application from South Canterbury District Health Board for 
a Resource Consent. 

 
Resource Consent Application No:  102.2018.78 
 
Application Type:  Land use  

 
Site Location: 14-16 Queen Street, Timaru  
 
Description of Application: 

 

Consent is sought to relocate the Timaru Public Hospital’s existing helicopter landing pad from the 

Timaru Botanic Gardens to the south eastern portion of the subject site adjacent to the High Street 

carriageway. The location of the existing and proposed helicopter landing pad is shown in Figure 1 

below:   

 

 
Figure 1 – Aerial Map. The subject land is shaded yellow, the existing hospital helipad is shaded 
blue and the proposed hospital helipad is shaded red.  
 

The application includes an assessment of environmental effects. 

 
The application may be inspected at the Customer Services Reception, Timaru District Council, 
2 King George Place, Timaru and is also available to view online at www.timaru.govt.nz/notified-
consents. Please contact Hayden Blackler, 03 687 7223 if you have any questions about the 
application. 
 

Any person may make a submission on the application, but a person who is a trade competitor of 

the applicant may do so only if that person is directly affected by an effect of the activity to which 

the application relates that— 

 

(a)  adversely affects the environment; and 

(b)  does not relate to trade competition or the effects of trade competition. 
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You may make a submission by delivering a written or electronic submission to Timaru District 
Council at 2 King George Place, PO Box 522, Timaru, email hayden.blackler@timdc.govt.nz. The 
submission must be on Form 13. Copies of this form are available from the Timaru District Council 
and from the Council website at http://www.timaru.govt.nz/. 

 

Submissions close on 5 October 2018. 

 

You must serve a copy of your submission on South Canterbury District Health Board 

(the applicant), whose address for service is 14-16 Queen Street, Timaru or the applicants 

planning consultant at conrad_a@xtra.co.nz as soon as reasonably practicable after serving your 

submission on Timaru District Council. 
 
 
 
 
 .......................................................................  
Signature on behalf of 
Timaru District Council 
 
 
 .......................................................................  
Date 
 

TO BE INSERTED IN: 
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